SENsitive is a support group for Parents/Carers of Young
People with Special Educational Needs & Disabiities. We
formed in November 2019 and are supported by Caritas
Shrewsbury. Our Support group meets at St Aidan’s
Centre in Northem Moor, fortnightly. We are a group
organised by SEN parents, for SEN parents

Qur main aims are to;

¢ Provide a welcoming and supportive
environment for Parents & Carers of Children
with SEND to share hopes and struggles

¢ Provide an opportunity 1o share information
and advice based upon lived expenences

¢ To work towards belter assessments, support
and information for families with children who
have SEND

« To organise occasional family fun days and

trips, appropriate for the needs of children with
SEND

For more information; find us on Facebook ~ SENsitive or
on Twitter @SENSsitive Mcr. Alternatively, you can
contact Gerry (Caritas Shrewsbury) on 07825 219214 or
Shannon (SENsitive Cofounder) on 07854 210045




